
 

 

Dear Parents, 

This year your child’s class has been part of a pilot for a new literacy program, the 

Integrated Literacy Model (ILM).   

As a part of evaluating in the ILM program, we are asking you to complete a survey about 

your understanding of the ILM and your satisfaction with the literacy instruction your child 

is receiving. 

Please complete the attached survey and return it to your child’s teacher by June 17th.   

Your responses will be confidential.  

If you have any questions, please contact Adrienne Reitano at areitano@philasd.org or 215-

400-6536. 

 

Thank you for your help and support of this program. 

 

Adrienne Reitano 
Senior Research Associate 
Office of Research and Evaluation 
School District of Philadelphia 
areitano@philasd.org 
 

Sara Chrismer  

Director of Strategic Projects 

Office of Educational Technology 

School District of Philadelphia 

schrismer@philasd.org  
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